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Jan. 24, 2023 

 

Dear Primary Care Providers in Grey-Bruce,  

 

Grey Bruce Public Health values its critical partnership with Primary Care Providers in Grey- 

Bruce and the important two-way communication that has been developed over many years. 

 

We are writing today to share some exciting news that is part of our efforts to bolster this  

communication even further. 

 

This month, Grey Bruce Public Health will be launching an e-newsletter, entitled Primary Care  

Update, which will be created specifically for family physicians, nurse practitioners,  

pediatricians, and other primary care professionals in Grey-Bruce. This e-newsletter will arrive  

in your email inboxes at the end of each month. 

 

Primary Care Update will contain articles, written by Public Health staff, that are of interest to  

local Primary Care Providers. It will also contain links to memos, alerts, and letters that have  

been distributed to Primary Care Providers over the past month, along with links to media  

releases that have been issued by Grey Bruce Public Health, and educational opportunities that  

may be of interest to you. 

 

The goal of the e-newsletter is to keep you informed about topics and issues related to Public  

Health and our collective goal of protecting the health of Grey-Bruce residents and promoting  

healthy lifestyles in the area. These topics may include vaccination, healthy growth and  

development, oral health, infectious disease, and more. 

 

We are also open to your feedback. If there is something you would like to see in the Primary  

Care Update newsletter, please let us know! We look forward to sharing this new resource with  

you and hope you will find it valuable and informative. 

 

Once again, thank you for all of your work to keep Grey-Bruce healthy! 

 

Yours truly,  

 

  

 

Dr. Rim Zayed,  

Public Health Physician Consultant  

Grey Bruce Public Health  

101 17th Street East, Owen Sound, N4K 0A5  

519-376-9420 ext. 1470  

r.zayed@publichealthgreybruce.on.ca 


